PR TECHNOLOGY INC.
PROVIDES CORPORATE UPDATE

Vancouver, British Columbia, June 15, 2022 — PR Technology Inc. (CSE: PRTI) (the “Company”) announces
that Doug Blakeway and Sean Peasgood have resigned from its board of directors.

The Company would like to thank Mr. Blakeway and Mr. Peasgood for their contributions as the Company
transitioned to being a public company in Canada, and wish them all the best for the future. The Company
is currently evaluating suitable candidates to enhance the composition of the board of directors.

About PR Technology Inc.

The Company is a technology company with a portfolio of intellectual properties in the wireless power
transmission (“WPT”) technology industry. The Company has developed a low frequency resonant WPT
technology and offers WPT products. The Company, through its wholly-owned subsidiary, PRT Korea Co.,
Ltd., is primarily focused on the development of its WPT systems for factory automation and rail guided
vehicles on the factory floor. The Company is also engaged in developing wireless chargers for mobile
devices, wireless charging stations for drones, wireless charging products for home appliances, and
wireless LED lights for toys and fish tanks.

For further information, please contact:

PR Technology Inc.

Sean (Seyeon) Kim, Director

Telephone: 778.331.3813

Email: sk@columbia-capital.com

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in
the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of
this release.



